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MONDALE/ 
- --

 
 

Norwich, Connecticut  

October 20, 1984 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding inequities 
experienced by women. I have devoted a major portion of my 
career in public life to eradicating such inequities and 
often share your frustration at the slowness of the process. 

I am optimistic, however, about the changes that can be 
made given a favorable climate of opinion. I feel that a 
Mondale-Ferraro Administration will help to provide the 
much-needed leadership for such changes. 

Again my thanks for writing. 

Sincerely, 

Geraldine A. Ferraro 

GAF:bat 

T M mdale/Ferraro Committee, Inc., 2201 Wisconsin Ave. N.W., Washington, DC 20007 (202) 625-1600 
Poid for by the Mondale/Ferraro Committee, Inc __.. 
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